
MASS INTENTIONS 
Sun. June 14th                               9:00 a.m. Ian Kirkpatrick
                                                    11:00 a.m.  St. Vital Parish & Parishioner
Wed.  June 17th   7:00 p.m. ✞Aime Auger
Fri., June 19th                              10:30 a.m. ✞Aime Auger

2015 Weekly Budget to Actual Collection (June 7th      )
Regular Collection Maintenance

Fund
Pay Down the

Debt
Weekly Budget for 
2015

3,923.00 115.00 1,000.00

Contribution June 7th   4,539.00 86.00 1,030.00
616.00 -29.00 30.00

The St. Vital C.W.L will be selling raffle  Father’s Day Raffle tickets at the back of the church before and after 
Mass.  Tickets are $2 each or 3 for $5.  Draw date is June 21, 2015.

Catholic Social Services invites all Catholic parishioners to attend to join us at our Annual Meeting on June 
24th from 4:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m. at the beautiful Winspear Centre in Edmonton. Our Annual Meeting is a 
wonderful opportunity for us to gather and reflect on the ministry of our Agency and to acknowledge and 
celebrate the people we are blessed to serve. Tickets are $15, and entitle you to bring a guest at no additional 
charge. To register, please call 780.429.HOPE (4673) or send an email to gail.finley@cssalberta.ca.

Our Lady of the Hill K of C 
Selling Sobeys and No Frills Grocery Cards at the back of the church after all masses.  

CAMP ENCOUNTER  SUMMER CAMP 2015 
Owned and operated by the  Archdiocese of Edmonton, this camp has it all! Rock walls, tipi 
excursions, rope and challenge courses, archery, crafts, canoeing, loads of games, wacky theme challenges and 
more. They have different weeks available for different age groups ranging from 8 to 18 years old.   Prices 
range from $370 to $395 per week. 
Register online at www.campencounter.com 
Camp Encounter believes that cost should never stop a child from coming to summer camp. 
Contact camp director for info.

15th Year of Ordination
Fr. Francis Folleh will be celebrating Mass at 2:00 p.m. on July 4th at St. Vital’s.  All are welcome to join Fr. 
Francis for Mass and fellowship (potluck) in the basement immediately following Mass.

Our Lady of the Hill will not be having a Pancake Breakfast on Sunday, June 21th.  A big thank you to everyone
for supporting us and we look forward to seeing all of you again in September.  Have a safe and happy summer.

CHANCERY OFFICE - FAMILY LIFE CONFERENCE 
The 20th annual Catholic Family Life Conference, set for July 1 - 5 at Lac Ste. Anne, offers a wonderful 
opportunity for people of all ages to celebrate and deepen their faith. 
We encourage all parishioners and families to consider  attending part or all of this conference. 
This year, the featured keynote speaker is Dr. Scott Hahn, one of the most well-known modern day converts to 
the Catholic faith, who will be presenting at three different times on Wednesday, July 1. The conference 
includes many other  dynamic speakers, as well as youth and children’s ministries, and daily masses with 
Archbishop Richard Smith, Bishop David Motiuk, Bishop Gregory Bittman, Bishop Paul Terrio, and Father Ben
St. Croix, CC., as presiders.  Details on registration, speakers, music and ministries for the children and youth 
are on the website at www.catholicfamilyministries.com.

mailto:gail.finley@cssalberta.ca
http://www.catholicfamilyministries.com/


SUMMER SILENT DIRECTED RETREAT 
Come to the quiet. Find rest and renewal in a peaceful and healing environment. This retreat is an opportunity to
come aside; away from the usual noise and busyness of daily life. The invitation to enter into still-ness, refresh 
your spirit, & renew your relationship with our loving God awaits you on this summer retreat. Prayer, daily 
reflection, individual direction sessions, Eucharist, healthy meals, walking trails, and rest are all elements of this
retreat. 
Spiritual Directors: Patricia MacDonald, Fr. Mike McCaffery, Archbishop Emeritus Sylvain Lavoie, and Pat 
Jameson. 
Star of the North Retreat Centre: 
Sunday, July 12, 5:00 pm to Thursday, July 16, 1:00 pm.  
Cost: $490 Register by June 23.  Call 780.459.5511 or visit www.starofthenorth.ca

New Women’s Residence at U of A
St. Joseph’s College Women’s Residence is part of the larger St. Joseph’s College community, which is 
affiliated with the University of Alberta. The Women’s Residence is located in the heart of the university 
campus and houses 284 students. There are single, double, and four-bedroom options available, and each suite 
will contain its own bathroom and kitchenette. Students are welcome to apply regardless of their cultural, 
spiritual or academic backgrounds. Applications for residence are now being accepted. To apply, please 
complete and send in the women's residence application form at www.stjosephscollege.ca. If you have any 
questions, please contact the residence office at sjcres@ualberta.ca. 
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